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June 6, 2018 

Construction update: 
 

Intersection work at 208th Street SE and 14th Drive SE  
 

King County is nearing completion of the North Creek Interceptor, a major sewer line serving 

portions of Bothell, Mill Creek, and unincorporated Snohomish County. Improvements will provide 

added capacity and ensure reliable operations for the future. 

Beginning Wednesday, June 13th, King County’s contractor will work in the intersection at 

208th Street SE and 14th Drive SE in Bothell to prepare the road for final paving. 

Traffic will be reduced to one lane. Flaggers 

will direct cars to pass in both directions. At 

times, motorists may experience short 

delays. Work is expected to take up to five days 

to complete.  

Final paving at 208th St. SE and along 14th Dr. 

SE will follow in July. 

What to expect during this work:  

 Work hours will be 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. 

weekdays. 

 Flaggers and signs will direct motorists, 

pedestrians, and bicyclists.  

 At times large equipment will be maneuvering in the road. 

 If needed, alternate pedestrian access will be provided on 14th Dr. SE. 

For more information: 

 Check out the website for project updates, notices of upcoming activities and more details about the 

project: www.kingcounty.gov/NCI. 

 Call the North Creek Interceptor construction information line: 206-205-9795. 

 Contact David Freed at david.freed@kingcounty.gov.  
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